
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/guardians 
 
 
Wateraid Charity Colour Run  
Wednesday 1 March 4.00pm – 5.30pm  
 
As part of our fundraising events for our chosen charity, Wateraid, we are holding a Colour 
Run after school in March. This promises to be a really enjoyable event, raising money for a 
brilliant cause, and we hope that as many students as possible will take part.  
  
The run will be held on Wednesday 1 March, starting at 4.00pm. Entry will be £5, paid in 
advance via Parentpay. The run will involve a short route around the school site, with 
powdered paint being thrown at participants at various points along the way. The paint is 
completely safe and toxin-free and the colour adds to a great atmosphere at the event.   
  
Students and parents should note the following:  

• bring spare clothes to run in and advise wearing old clothes as, whilst the paint is 
designed to come out easily in the wash, this is not guaranteed!  

• students may want to bring eye protection if they are concerned about paint.  
• run as fast or as slow as you like - it is NOT a race.  

All funds are going towards WaterAid. This will be the final big event of this school year's 
calendar so please do get involved.  
  
If your child would like to take part, please could you make payment via Parentpay by 
Friday 10 February, so we can order the right amount of paint.  
 
many thanks 
 
The School Officers 
 


